UNIVERSITE UNIGHLANGS! HAWKS

UNIVERSITY HIGHLANDS ELEMENTARY

9388 Tower Road Burnaby BC V5A 4X6 Phone 604.296.9036 Fax: 604.296.9078 http://universityhighlands.sd41.bc.ca

Dear Families,

We have an exciting opportunity to go on a fieldtrip to Burnaby Village Museum to experience a special Heritage Christmas. Staff will greet us in vintage clothing at the various shops and exhibits that reflect Canadian community life in the early 20th century. This program will allow us to "go back in time" for a few hours to see how needs and wants were met in communities before modern technology. The children will also get to ride on a vintage carousel, visit a blacksmith, and take home a special Christmas craft. There will be time for us to break for lunch and then continue on our tour into the afternoon. *The trip will only be possible if we can get enough drivers!* If you can drive and supervise on **Thursday**, **December 6**th, please let us know as soon as possible.

We will be leaving in the morning around 9:55 a.m. and then heading to the museum. The Burnaby Village museum is a little over 20 minutes away (depending on traffic). Our tour will begin at 10:30 sharp. The museum asks that we allow time to drive, park and gather in groups before the start of our tour. We plan to be back at school by 2:30 p.m.

The cost of this trip is \$8.50 per student. Payment is online @ https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com. This includes the carousel ride and craft. (Please note: No student will be prevented from taking part in any field trip or activity due to financial circumstances.)

Students will need to bring a booster seat, snack and a lunch and dress for the weather as most of the activities are outside.

We are asking for drivers to notify us as soon as possible if they can drive. If you have not filled out a parent driver volunteer school form, please ask for one in the office.

Thank you for your continued support, Trista Cowan, Liv Chan, Donna Barton, Leah Dixon, Holly Cooper and Jina Kim (Please tear off and return to classroom teacher by Monday, December 3, 2018)		
I am available to drive and I have room for Parent Volunteer Name: Parent Volunteer e-mail:	Phone Number:	neir booster seats (in rear seats only)
☐ I have or will register my vehicle with the office.		
I have paid online. Receipt #		
Parent Name (please print) Parent Sig	gnature	Date

